
 

 

 
 
 
15th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Red Rubies House Team in Reception to Year 6, 
 
House Points Winners – Autumn 2023 – Red Team 
 
In recognition of all the children in Red Rubies House Team from Reception to Year 6 who 
are the Autumn Term 2023 Winners for our House Points, we would like to invite all the 
children of the Red Team to come to school in non-uniform on Wednesday 20th December 
2023 and to have a special Cinema afternoon treat with drinks and popcorn in the school 
hall. The film choice has been specially selected by our Year 6 Head and Deputy Boys and 
Girls. This will be from 1.45pm. 
 
The Autumn Term final scores were: 
 
1st Red Rubies – 36 points 
2nd Green Emeralds – 34 points 
3rd Yellow Diamonds – 19 points 
3rd Blue Sapphires – 19 points 
 
 
Well done for all your efforts and enjoy the special treat! 
 
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Tofallis 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


